
Commercial Policy for Qantas customers affected by Northern 
winter 2021 Qantas International flight cancellations 

This new policy is available to Qantas customers holding a valid 081 ticket 

issued on/before 24 May for travel between 31 October 2021 and 19 December 

2021. 

  

The Australian Federal Government has revised its anticipated timeline for the 

completion of Australia’s vaccine rollout to end-2021 and its timeline for 

significantly reopening our international borders to mid-2022. In light of these 

two dates, the Qantas Group will adjust its planned international flights from 

end-October 2021 to late December 2021 (Trans Tasman flights are 

unchanged). 

  

Read full article 

  

 

https://comms.qantas.com/link/id/zzzz60acbd488ab9d867Pzzzz5f7b254029f9e722/page.html

